
Maiden Holdings Regains Compliance with Nasdaq Listing Rules

June 2, 2020

PEMBROKE, Bermuda--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Jun. 2, 2020-- Maiden Holdings, Ltd. (NASDAQ: MHLD) today announced that it has received
notification from Nasdaq that the Company has regained compliance with Nasdaq's minimum bid price and is in compliance with all applicable listing
requirements for continued listing. Accordingly, the Company's common shares will continue to be listed on the Nasdaq Capital Market.

About Maiden Holdings, Ltd.

Maiden Holdings, Ltd. is a Bermuda-based holding company formed in 2007.

View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20200602005905/en/
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E-mail: Maiden-SVC@sardverb.com
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